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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 7:01 AM


To: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Brooke.Jacobs@wildlife.ca.gov


Cc: Garwin Yip


Subject: Re: EA walk through next Monday morning?


Cathy and Brooke,


I would have to check with Russ about external invites. This is a courtesy review for the water users and Russ


is in charge of invitations, but I will check with him. Right now, the meeting is tentative and may be


postponed. We will know more about the timing later today.


Howard


On Wed, May 15, 2019 at 5:28 PM Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Can we invite DFW?


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Jacobs, Brooke@Wildlife <Brooke.Jacobs@wildlife.ca.gov>


Date: Wed, May 15, 2019 at 2:47 PM


Subject: EA walk through next Monday morning?


To: Cathy Marcinkevage (cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov) <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Hi Cathy,


Are you still planning to have a meeting Monday morning to walk through the draft EA? If so, are you able to


forward the invite to us?


Thanks,


Brooke


Brooke Jacobs
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Environmental Program Manager


Water Branch, Ecosystem Conservation Division


California Department of Fish and Wildlife


Office: 916-445-5313


Cell: 916-903-6426


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce


(916) 930-3608

Howard.Brown@noaa.gov


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

